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CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF LAURENTIAN HILLS
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE FOR PLANNING

Wednesday 16 June, 2021 at 10:05 a.m.

CALL TO ORDER - The Committee of the Whole for Planning met virtually on Wednesday 16
June, 2021 in Council Chambers at 10:05 a.m.

Attendance:

Chairman: Councillor John Hoyle
Vice Chairman: Councillor Bruce Boucher
Members: Mayor John Reinwald

Deputy Mayor Anne Giardini
Councitlor Blimkie

Also Present:
Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk Sherry Batten

Treasurer/Deputy Clerk Tammy Whalen
Chief Building Official Gordon Rollins
Absent:

Superintendent of Public Works Scott Loos

DECLARATION OF PECUNIARY INTEREST

There were no declarations of pecuniary interest.

DELEGATIONS AND PRESENTATIONS - None

NEW BUSINESS

A proposed Site Plan Agreement for James and Ellen Piggott, Pt Lot 54 Range B,at 255 Colton
Creek Road was received and reviewed.

The Committee recommended that the agreement be forwarded to Council for approval.

A proposed Site Plan Agreement for Colleen Labre, Pt Lot 9 Con. 9 in the Geographic Township
of Wylie.

The Planning Coordinator informed the Commiitee that more information had been
submitted that may require changes to the site plan agreement and requested that more
time be given to review and prepare a revised report for the agreement.

The Committee recommended deferring the agreement until the July Committee meeting.

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT - None

CORRESPONDENCE

The Committee reviewed and discussed correspondence from Craig Kelly, Director of

Development and Property regarding the implementation of a Cannabis Operations Study for the
County of Renfrew.,

LATE CORRESPONDENCE - None

CLOSED SESSION - None

ADJOURNMENT - The meeting adjourned at 10:09 a.m.
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John Hoyle Gordon Rollins
Chairman Planning Coordinator




